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For the attention of parents of Y4 children 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, the Year 4 children are busy working on improving their recall of the 

multiplication tables up to 12 x 12. In June, all Year 4 children nationally will take an assessment 

that tests their recall of these facts. 

 

Knowledge of the times tables is essential to maths fluency in Year 5 and 6, as well as secondary 

school and beyond. 

 

You can support your child by practising times tables with them at home.  Playing on Times 

Tables Rock Stars (we would suggest around 5-10 minutes at least three times a week) will 

quickly build fluency and recall of these facts. Practising using pencil and paper, songs, chants 

and card games is also useful. You will find the times tables square and your child’s login for 

TT Rock Stars on the maths pages of their communication diary. There are also multiple useful 

resources on The School Run website: 

Times tables worksheets | Ktimresources | TheSchoolRun 

 

Government information about the Multiplication Tables Check can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/multiplication-tables-check 

 

We will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 22nd April 2025 at 3:30pm to give you further 

information about the check, how it will be carried out and what additional support is available 

to help your child. The information will be made available on the website after the event if you 

are unable to attend. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Joynes (Maths Leader), Miss Padhiar and Mrs Colt 
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